From: PRICE, Rachel <Rachel.PRICE@gloucestershire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 February 2023 12:05
Subject: All Staff Comms from Ann James, Director for Children’s Safeguarding and Care

Message sent on behalf of Ann James, Director of Children’s Safeguarding & Care – please do not reply to this message as your response will be automatically deleted


Dear All

Placement with Parent Regulations: new protocol and template

The following changes apply with immediate effect.

As part of our Continuous Improvement Journey, we continue to review the tools that support you to deliver good outcomes for children. One of the key areas of focus for us is to support learning in relation to the regulations for children who are in our care but may be living with their parents under an Interim Care Order or Full Care Order. Given the increased vulnerability for those children, it is essential that the regulations for this are understood and embedded across our service to ensure the appropriate and required approvals are in place for those children. The attached protocol is intended to give clarity as to when Placement with Parents Regs are required and will support improved practice in this area. We have also reviewed the existing template for this, and the new and revised assessment template is attached. It is designed to help you present the required information in a more logical way, with greater focus on change and risk management and significantly reduced repetition. 

During the review of this area of our business we have noted that this is an area for development across our system. With that in mind, I ask that you take time to read the attachments and discuss in your team meetings to fully support and embed the continued learning of our service. If you are unsure about this, then please contact your Head of Service/Service Manager who will be happy to support and guide you.

Many thanks
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